Christianson, Eric

From: Daniel Goldman [danielbgoldman@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2011 8:28 PM

To: Christianson, Eric

Subject: Brocach Pub on Monroe St - Yes!

Hello,

I live three blocks from Monroe Street Library and it would be a wonderful addition to the
neighborhood to have Brocach come to Monroe St. I and many of my neighbors are excited for
this possibility.

There are too few places at night to meet friends on Monroe St, especially if you not in
college and have children.

Thank You.

Daniel Goldman
1615 Adams St.

Daniel Goldman, LCSW
608-886-4839

Daniel Goldman, LCSW
608-886-4839




